
The Alaska Department of Transportation, in cooperation with HC Contractors, is working to replace the 
Noyes Slough Bridge on Aurora Drive.  Work will include repairing roadside hardware, improving drainage, 
ADA improvements, and utility work (water and sewer lines). The utility betterments include replacing 
water lines under Aurora Drive between Bridgewater and Cottonwood Street with tie-ins to adjacent 
streets. The project is expected to be completed by the end of October 2023.

For more information, call DOT at (907)451-5311, HC Contractors at (541)536-4098 or visit 511.alaska.gov

The DOT&PF operates Federal Programs without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. Full Title VI Nondiscrimination Policy: 
dot.alaska.gov/tvi_statement.shtml. To file a complaint go to: dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/titlevi.shtml.
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CONSTRUCTION OVERVIEW:

•  Expected to start in last week of March 2023, crews will be working on demolition of Noyes Slough Bridge.

• Aurora Dr. will be closed for through traffic at the bridge location during construction. Drivers should be aware
of detour signage and use alternative routes to get to their destination.

• Slough will have intermittent CLOSURES during the old bridge demolition and any in-water or over-water
work.

• An OPEN HOUSE will be held on Wednesday, March 22, from 4:30pm to 6:30pm at Randy Smith Middle
School Commons. During this time, project staff will be available to share information on the scope of work
and what can be expected for summer commutes.
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Randy Smith Middle School Commons

1401 Bainbridge
Wednesday, March 22, 4:30 pm
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